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Item Date Document description or title Decision Reason for decision under the Act 
 
 

1 

 
 

01/05/2018 

 
 

Invoice 

 
 

Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 47F and section 
47G of the FOI Act. 

 
 

2 

 
 

01/06/2018 

 
 

Invoice 

 
 

Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 33(a)(iii), 
section 47F and section 47G of the FOI Act. 

 
 

3 

 
 

01/07/2018 

 
 

Invoice 

 
 

Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 33(a)(iii), 
section 47F and section 47G of the FOI Act. 

 
 

4 

 
 

01/08/2018 

 
 

Invoice 

 
 

Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 33(a)(iii), 
section 47Fand section 47G of the FOI Act. 

 
 

5 

 
 

01/09/2018 

 
 

Invoice 

 
 

Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 33(a)(iii), 
section 47F and section 47G of the FOI Act. 

 
 

6 

 
 

01/10/2018 

 
 

Invoice 

 
 

Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 33(a)(iii), 
section 47F and section 47G of the FOI Act. 
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7 

 
 

01/11/2018 

 
 

Invoice 

 
 

Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 33(a)(iii), 
section 47F and section 47G of the FOI Act. 

 
 

8 

 
 

01/12/2018 

 
 

Invoice 

 
 

Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 47F and section 
47G of the FOI Act. 

 
 

9 

 
 

01/01/2019 

 
 

Invoice 

 
 

Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 47F and section 
47G of the FOI Act. 

 
 

10 

 
 

01/03/2019 

 
 

Invoice 

 
 

Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 33(a)(iii), 
section 47F and section 47G of the FOI Act. 

 
 

11 

 
 

01/04/2019 

 
 

Invoice 

 
 

Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 33(a)(iii), 
section 47F and section 47G of the FOI Act. 

 
 

12 

 
 

01/07/2019 

 
 

Invoice 

 
 

Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 33(a)(iii), 
section 47F and section 47G of the FOI Act. 

 


